
Frida� Flyer
Friday 30th  September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,
Learning snapshot
As part of their computing curriculum, Year 2 have been
learning how to program sphero bots to move in different
directions. There were squeals of excitement when they
managed to get the bots to return to them!

Reception children have been busy making towers that exactly
match.

Year 3 children have been writing ‘formal’ letters in English, this
example includes some great ambitious vocabulary.

Le�’� celebrat�
Well done to the following Dojo Certificates

holders

Reception:  Amelie Confident

Year 1:         Harper Kindness

Year 2:        Bobby N Confidence

Year 3:        Jacob Kindness

Year 4:        Sienna Ambitious

Handwriting certificates go to:Harry, Addy,
Mya, Ella A and George L

Goo� Manner� Te�
Billy,Ada, Cayson, Isla, Max, Alethea, James L
, Scott, George T and Nick

October
Black History Month
October
Walk to School month
Monday 3rd October
Dogs Trust workshops & assembly
Tuesday 4th October
Reception Class Vision Screening
Tuesday 11th & Wednesday 12th October
Parents evenings
Tuesday 18th October
Harvest Festival @ The Abbey - 9:30am
Tuesday 18th October
Halloween Disco tbc
Thursday 20th October
Break up for half term
Friday 21st October
School closed - teacher training
Monday 31st October
Return to school
Monday 21st November
Year 2,3 and 4 trip to cinema
Tuesday 13th December
EYFS & Year 1 Christmas production am



Sadly, no parents turned up to the PTA meeting other than
one willing parent who is a staff member. This was possibly
because of the scheduled meeting time at 5pm. We would
like to reschedule this next week and will look at a 3:15
meeting start. We are happy for your children to join the
after school club for free so that you can attend the
meeting.

It’s a sad situation to be in, without an active PTA there
will be no school trips this year or visiting science
workshops, visiting storytellers, Christmas theatre trips,
raffles, farm visits, discos, leavers hoodies or  new
playground equipment for example.

School’s are not funded for any of these events and we
need a team of willing parent volunteers to help fundraise
and organise them. Mrs Campbell will try one more time
to arrange a meeting next week, we need at least 10
parents  / carers to help please. It really isn’t a huge
commitment - just a couple of informal  meetings a term
and help with fundraising events.

Attendanc� Champion� thi� wee�
Year 2 - top attendance - 94 %  - Well done
Reception  93 %
Year 1         89 %
Year 2         94 %
Year 3         92 %
Year 4         93 %
Our overall school attendance is 92 % -  our target is
96 % - please help us maintain this by not booking
term time holidays.

Year 2 & KS2 Christmas production - pm
Wednesday 14th December
Year 2 & KS2 Christmas production -
evening
Thursday  22nd  December
1.30pm: Carol Service at Hexham Abbey
Friday 23rd December
Break up for Christmas holiday
Monday 9th January
School closed - teacher training
Tuesday 10th January
Return to School

Spotlight on local services

Number 28 Community Project

Opening Hours
Tuesday          09:00 - 16:00
Wednesday   09:00 - 16:00
Thursday       09:00 - 16:00

Number 28 is a Community Hub with a
Community Garden run by Hexham
Community Partnership with funding
from Karbon Homes No.28 offers free
information and support to all local
residents. Any taster sessions we offer
free, and we can provide space for a
small fee to organisations who are
offering a service to the local
community. A number of sessions run
each week including Gardening Tues
mornings, Credit Union Tues
lunchtimes, Work Club Wed mornings
& Basic Computer 1-2-1 training Tues
& Thurs.
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